
Nutley Edge Activity Break COVID-19 Risk Assessment 

 

 
Due to the COVID-19 outbreak there 
will be some changes at Nutley Edge 

 

 

 

Where possible all guests and staff are 
to get a COVID-19 test before going to 

Nutley Edge 

 

 

 
Our activity breaks will have less people 

on theme so there is more space to 
social distance 

 

 

 

 
 

 
If the weather permits we can eat our 

meals outside in order to social distance 
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Staff will wear masks when we can’t 

social distance 
 

Where possible all guests and staff are 
to wear a mask whilst travelling on the 

minibus 
 

 

 

We will use social distancing circles as 
a reminder to keep our distance from 

each other 

 

 

 
 

There will be less guests staying in the 
farmhouse and one guest per cottage 

(unless they need to share with a 
support worker) 

 

 

All guests and staff need to wash their 
hands regularly for at least 20 seconds 
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For now we will do all activities on site 
at Nutley Edge whilst attractions and 

restaurants are closed 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Support workers will wear masks, 

aprons and gloves if you need support 
with personal care or medication 

 

 

 

 
Support workers will need to clean the 

bathrooms and surfaces regularly 
throughout each day 
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